
 
From: David Kirk [mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk]  
Sent: 02 March 2016 09:01 

To: Close, Roland 

Subject: RE: 160358 - Amended house design to plot 5 and retention of existing dwelling 

 

Good Morning Roland 
 
The existing house is to be retained - we plan on removing the rear single storey flat roof 
extension and thats pretty much it. 
 
The houses will be re-roofed, re-rendered, new matching windows (to new development)  
 
Anything done will be under PD rights but we will probably submit a certificate of lawfulness 
application when works are near completion to satisfy future purchasers solicitors. 
 
I havent even surveyed it yet! 
 
Shout if there is a real problem. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Kirk 
HDP Architecture 
  
tel.07966 686297 
www.hdparchitecture.co.uk 
 
 

 
 

mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.hdparchitecture.co.uk/

